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WORK SESSION MINUTES

MONDAY OCTOBER 26th 2015– 7:00 PM

The Wilton Conservation Commission held a Work Session on Monday, October 26th 2015, at 7:00 pm 
in the Town Hall Courtroom.

• Bart Hunter brought the meeting to order at 7:00pm. 
• Roll Call:  Chairman. Bart Hunter, Spencer Brooks, William Mahar, H. Alan Preston, Jeff Stone 

and Joe Broyles. 
• Camille Pattison and Kristina Sargent, from Nashua Regional Planning Commission, 9 

Executive Park Drive Suite 201, Merrimack, NH 03054 were also present. 

 

Old Business:

• NHACC Dues: $333 for 2016; Bill Maher made the motion to pay the NHACC bill for 2016 
dues for $333, Joe Broyles second the motion, approved unanimously. 

• Frog Pond DES. Jeff? Continued to next monthly meeting. 
• Property Management: Spencer? Continued to next monthly meeting. 

 

New Business:
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Camille Pattison and Kristina Sargent, from Nashua Regional Planning Commission, 9 Executive Park 
Drive Suite 201, Merrimack, NH 03054, www.nashuarpc.org

 As part of the 2015 Conservation Plan update, NRPC staff is looking for input from the 
Conservation Commission on the following sections: 

 

 Chapter 2 - Goals and Objectives:  

 

 Chapter 3 – Park and Recreation Lands and Facilities 

 

 Chapter 4 – Priorities for Natural Resource Management 

 

 Chapter 5 – Recommendations for Action 

 

 Appendix A - Project Evaluation System 

 

 Add Appendix NRI 

 

 Specifically, we need the Conservation Commission’s input on the status of these sections 
including, what text is still relevant, what sections need updating and what text needs 
removing.  Please keep in mind that NPRC staff will be verifying specific references to the 
Zoning Ordinance to ensure that the Conservation Plan content is consistent with the most 
recently adopted version of the ordinance. 

 

• The WCC member’s with the assistance of Camille & Kristina, from the NRPC held a lengthy 
discussion regarding changes, modifications, deletion’s and addition’s to be made to the current 
plan.  Camille will be meeting with the Wilton Planning Department with respect to those 
sections’ that do not directly pertain to the WCC.  Camille offered to have an electronic and or 

hard copy available for the WCC final review by November 16th, this gives the WCC time for 
the final review.  

• WCC Clerk offered to pick up a hard copy on the 16th of November and deliver them to the 

WCC members.  The WCC will plan another Work Session on November 30th to finalize the 
plan. 

• Camille asked for a copy of the minutes from this meeting so she can plan accordingly. 

 

http://www.nashuarpc.org/


 

Miscellaneous: 

• Alan Preston; 
 Steve Elliott has some time and materials he can fix the ROW on Maple street. Spencer 

makes the motion that the WCC raise $1,000, to restore Maple St. ROW to Frog Pond,
Bill second the motion, approved unanimously. 

 Water issue at carnival hill on the next agenda. 
 The WCC made a motion to pay Chris Carter a $100.00, which passed.  Pam has not 

issued a check as of yet.  Clerk to follow up on why? Coordinate with Pamela Atwood 
on what do we have to do to make it happen  

 

• Bill made the motion to Adjourn at 9:10pm, Joe Second the motion, approved unanimously. 

 

 

Donna Tallarico, WCC Clerk
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